
New  Bedford  Police  give
Halloween “Trick or Treating”
safety tips in fun video
The New Bedford Police Department want to make sure residents
are having a fun and safe time while trick or treating this
Halloween! Assistant Deputy Chief Scott Corolla and Detective
McGruff made a fun video detailing some safety tips you should
keep in mind before heading out to trick or treat.

The video was filmed by New Bedford Cable Access and you can
watch it below. And don’t forget, don’t eat any candy with the
wrapper already open!
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